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ELECTING A NEW COMMITTEE 
 
The Friends constitution requires that, at the end of this Summer Term, the current 
Committee step down having completed a one-year term of office.  
 
We therefore, announce that a new committee will be elected at the Annual General Meeting 
(AGM) on Thursday 12 September 2013.  The new committee will then serve until the end of 
the school year, July 2014. 
 
The rules state that ALL Friends can apply for any of the following roles with the exception of 
the current committee who have to be nominated for re-election: 
 
Chair 
Vice Chair 
Hon Secretary 
Hon Treasurer 
 
The Friends Committee has been a real team effort this year and are more than happy to 
guide and support newly elected committee members to ensure there is a smooth transition 
and sharing of best practices. 
 
The role is very fulfilling and the work the Friends do is much appreciated by Mrs Paines, the 
teaching staff, Governors and of course OUR children. 
 
It’s not just about fundraising but about nurturing our community spirit, organising events that 
bring the whole school together whilst having fun.   
 
If you would like to nominate yourself for one of the above roles please fill in the slip below 
and return it in an envelope marked Friends Election by Friday 19th July 2013.  Please post 
in the School Office Black Post Box. 
 

 
NAME: ……………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
CHILD’S NAME: …………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
POSITION (please circle one): 
 
CHAIR 
 
VICE CHAIR 
 
HON SECRETARY 
 
HON TREASURER  

 


